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SUSTAINING HOPE SPRING 2025 
 

                         
 

 

Are you involved in responding to the needs of  
Refugees, Migrants & Displaced Persons 

- or interested in becoming involved? 
      

The Methodist South-East District 'Sustaining Hope' 
spring gathering for 2025 

 

will include 
 

- Prayer and time to network 
 

- Keynote presentations on: 

* Their Voice -supporting women rescued from slavery & their babies 
* Chit Chat at St Mary's Guildford - the story so far & into the future 

 

Date: Saturday, 17th May, 10.00am - 1.30pm 
(Refreshments available from 9.45am) 

 

Venue: Redhill Methodist Church, RH1 1BP 
Redhill Station is 5 minutes' walk away 

NCP car park on Gloucester Road opposite the church 
 

To register, or for more information, email  
Rev Hazel Forecast at 

hazel.forecast@methodist.org.uk 
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Pastoral Support 
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